
Consulate General of India, Vancouver 

Cordially invites

New International Indian Students enrolled at Canadian Universities in 2018 to 
A Year End Get-Together

“At Home Away from Home”

On Friday, 21 December, 2018 at 5 pm 
Venue:  #201-325 (3rd Floor), Howe Street, Vancouver, BC, V6C 1Z7

Registration is compulsory to attend the event. Click on RSVP to register.

https://goo.gl/forms/RZvb8SferyUp29lg1

